
TOWN OF HARWICH 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FEBRUARY 12, 2024 

 

Pursuant to M.G.L. c. 83, §10 and Chapter 295 of the Code of the Town of Harwich, the Select 

Board, acting as the Town of Harwich Stormwater Authority, will hold a public hearing on 

Monday, February 12, 2024 no earlier than 6:00 P.M. in the Griffin Room at the Harwich Town 

Hall, 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645. 

 

Down Cape Engineering, as representative, Christopher Our, as applicant and Mark Giarrusso, as 

owner seeks a Local Stormwater Permit through application filed pursuant to the Town of Harwich 

Comprehensive Stormwater and Illicit Discharge Regulations for a proposed seven (7) lot 

subdivision plan “Wildlife Circle”.  The property is located off Littlefield Pond Road; Assessors 

Map 65, Parcel R2-2/0. 

 

All abutters and other interested persons are invited to attend.  For further information, please 

contact the Administration Office at 508-430-7513.  Application package available for review at 

https://www.harwich-ma.gov/engineering/pages/stormwater-permits 

 

Select Board 

 

Cape Cod Chronicle 

February 12, 2024 

https://www.harwich-ma.gov/engineering/pages/stormwater-permits



















































































































































































































































































































































































